
21st March

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Primary Phase Exhibition of Learning

We are approaching the end of the Winter term at Atlantic Academy. We would like to say a very big thank you to all
families who have helped to support their children with the topics they have been studying. It’s a delight to hear the
children talking about the range of learning outcomes they have shared and completed over the half term.

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

As we conclude our current topics, we would like to invite you to an exhibition of learning to share our children’s hard
work over the past few weeks. We have chosen to host this Exhibition of Learning following a series of virtual parents
evenings and discussions raised during our Parent Forum meetings. We will be holding our exhibition on Tuesday 26th
March from 3:15 to 4:00pm in your children's classrooms. During this time we will be displaying both work curated
during our topics and all children’s books.

It’s wonderful to be able to invite parents into school to celebrate our children's achievements and successes.

Kind regards,

Miss Melissa Heppell

Principal Atlantic Academy Primary


